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June 2007


Welcome New Members

	· Duncan Bradford
	· Ryan McGlinn

	· William Celis
	· Juan Celis Sala

	· Clayton Powley
	


We hope you enjoy your racing with us at Southside BMX Club. Remember to nominate NO LATER than 3:20pm and please don’t hesitate to speak to any committee member if you have any questions.

Nominations
Members are reminded that nominations MUST be made by 3:20pm, NO LATER.  From this week, late nominations will NOT be taken – riders will still be able to race but will not be scored. Unfortunately late nominations cause racing to start late and with winter upon us we cannot afford to start any later than we do.

Thanks!

Huge thanks to Mark & Anne Hamilton for the fantastic job done in moving the mulch pile last week. It is greatly appreciated by all members!

Many thanks also to the Powley family for kindly donating the gold nugget won in the raffle at Kalgoorlie Super Series. The nugget will be either raffled or auctioned with all proceeds going to Southside BMX Club.
Holding Riders

As of the next race day, riders over eight years of age are no longer allowed to be held on the gate. This practice goes against BMXWA rules but we have allowed it until now to help riders learn to start. It is now up to riders to either balance themselves or start in the conventional “dead man’s start” style (one foot on the ground to balance with).  Riders with clips will not be exempt – balancing should be learnt before clips are introduced.
Roster
The roster system for canteen help, staging and flags is now up and running. The roster was emailed to members a few weeks ago and a printed copy is available on the website and at the canteen on race day. If anyone is unable to fulfill their obligations to the roster, please contact another parent to arrange a swap.
Race Jersey Orders

We are still taking orders for the race jerseys and jackets but as the order quota is almost filled we will be closing them soon, so get your orders in now.  We are also going to be organizing club windcheaters.  They will be royal blue, hooded and have the club insignia embroidered on the front. Orders can also be made for the windcheaters now.

Birth Certificates Required
If you’ve recently joined and paid a membership but not provided a copy of your rider’s birth certificate, your membership is not being processed by BMX Australia.  All outstanding birth certificates must be produced or these riders will not be allowed to race as they are effectively unlicensed.  So please produce your outstanding birth certificate copies as soon as possible.  Riders and parents are also reminded they MUST retain the green piece of paper you receive when joining (your interim licence) until you receive the plastic card from BMX Australia. This is your only proof of membership and is very important.
Last But Not Least……

Gate practice is still happening on Thursday afternoons – 4:30pm to 6:00pm – and is a great opportunity for new members to practice their starting techniques.

First Aid volunteers – from now on we will need to sight first aid certificates of all first aid volunteers. A current senior first aid certificate is the only requirement necessary to do this job.

If you would like to receive news and updates from BMXWA, you can contact them and ask to be included on their email database. Simply send them an email : bmxwa@space.net.au with a message saying you would like to be included on the email list.

	Licenses due to expire:


Jono Anglesey
24 June 2007
Matt Anglesey
24 June 2007

Andrew Graham
24 June 2007
Taylor Wiese
24 June 2007

Pan Di Fonzo
2 July 2007
Kurt Verdonk
10 July 2007

Harrison Friesner
22 July 2007
Claire Kirby
22 July 2007

Adam Hansen
30 July 2007


	Upcoming Events Reminder:


· Super Series #6
-
Southern Districts –Sunday 22 July 2007
Thank you to our sponsors
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